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24 November 2023
Dear Parent/Carer
School Transport Survey 
We are undertaking this whole school survey to get the views of our families on students travel to and from school with the aim of improving the bus services in order to safeguard our students.
We would be grateful therefore, if you could complete the online survey using this link https://forms.office.com/e/xpUfYCRYB8 by Friday 8 December 2023. If you are unable to access the survey electronically and would like a paper copy of this or the Bus Travel Consent form, then please contact the school by email using parent@tuptonhall.org.uk 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have already highlighted some areas of concerns, and changes to the bus times to ensure that students are arriving at school on time, have already been put into place; the latest timetable is on the school website https://www.tuptonhall.org.uk/parents/important-dates/bus-timetable 
We will also be providing student ID cards for all students travelling on the non-service buses to show that they have parental permission to travel on these, therefore in addition to completing this survey I would invite all parents whose children catch a school bus either every day or occasionally, to complete the attached form to allow us to provide ID cards https://forms.office.com/e/7HBC7YBJJC
From January 2024 your child will not be allowed to travel on the bus without this school ID card, but for all students who do not have a DCC bus pass a payment will still need to be made to the driver for each journey to and from school.
There are a number of reasons why students qualify for a free bus pass and if you think that you may be entitled to one, you can apply at www.derbyshire.gov.uk/get2school
We are also looking at how we can support student safety travelling to and from school by bike, and this may include obtaining funding to ensure that students have the necessary safety equipment in order to travel safely on the roads and have a working bike.
The lack of parking around the school at the end of a day has always proved a concern, and I would ask that anyone dropping off or collecting students adheres to the 5mph speed limit and that vehicles do not enter into the school grounds, including the car park, without a pass.
Thank you for your time in reading this, and we hope that you all contribute to our transport survey.  To encourage this, we will be drawing one completed survey at random to receive a £50 voucher which will be issued by Wednesday 20 December 2023.
If you have any questions or concerns then please do not hesitate to contact the school by email at parent@tuptonhall.org.uk .  
Yours Sincerely
[image: ]
Angela Lindley
Operations Manager
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